

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

January 2023

Dear Families

Year 11 CNAT Sport Coaching Session - Friday 3rd February and Wednesday 8th February 2023

This letter is to inform you that the coaching session which is part of your child's CNAT PE course will go ahead on Friday 3rd February and Wednesday 8th February 2023.

Before the day they must ensure that they have completed both their session plan and their risk assessment. Your child has been working on their session plans for a number of weeks.

On the day of the coaching session we have agreed that they will be able to attend school in their PE kit. They must wear either their CNAT polo shirt or their Sackville PE polo shirt.

I will arrange a timetable for the day and the students will be expected to come to the sports hall for their allocated slot and deliver 20 minutes of their session plan. They will need to excuse themselves from their usual timetabled lesson and go straight to the sports hall.

The coaching session will then go towards their final overall grade.

After the coaching session they must complete an evaluation in their upcoming lessons. Once this is completed there is one further piece of work to be completed but they will also be able to improve earlier pieces of coursework to try and achieve their best grade.

I wish your child all the best for this important part of their course.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Watson
Teacher of PE



















